Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.
I would like to make a freedom of information request according to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
My request relates to local authority commissioned funding for refuge services and housing for victims and survivors of domestic abuse. 

Please can you provide the following information about the commissioned funding for domestic abuse support services in your local authority. 

1. Do you directly commission refuge services for victims and survivors of domestic abuse?
Yes

2. If yes, is the refuge service you commission for women only (single sex)? 
Yes.

3. The Domestic Abuse Bill 2021 introduced a new legal duty for local authorities to fund "safe accommodation" for victims and survivors of domestic abuse and their children. Is the safe accommodation you fund under the new duty women only (single sex)?
Yes, a proportion of the accommodation is.
4. The Domestic Abuse Bill 2021 introduced a new legal duty for local authorities to fund "safe accommodation" for victims and survivors of domestic abuse and their children. Does the safe accommodation you fund under the new duty provide specialist support designed for women who have survived domestic abuse? 
Yes, a proportion of the accommodation is.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
